Movie Night Rules

Hey Parents/Guardians...we need your help:) In order
to have a safe, fun and enjoyable movie night for
everyone, we ask that the following rules are followed:

1. All children must be accompanied by an adult at all
times during movie night. Children may not be
dropped off or picked up at any time during the
movie.

2. Children must remain seated while the movie is
showing.

3. Shoes must be worn while walking in the
multi-purpose room.

4. Conversations and noise must be kept to a
minimum.

5. While the movie is playing, the use of cell phones
and laptops is prohibited.

6. You will be asked to leave if the above rules are not
followed.

Thank you so much for your help and support!
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